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Comments: A decade was spent with KNF officials and citizens groups developing a forest plan. All areas that
were designated as being open to OSV should remain open. Any changes should only be made in an updated
forest plan.

OSV have been riding in the proposed closure areas for decades without any disturbance of habitat or animals.

It would be nice if the USFS could make us understand why this senseless plan is needed? All this plan does is
turn law abiding citizens into criminals.

I've been riding all over this summer and | am disgusted by the amount of roads that are closed that were opened
last year. Everywhere you turn, there's is either rocks, trees, mounds of dirt or road closed signs blocking a
perfectly good road!

We do not need more closure or restrictions on the land we love to recreate on. We take care of the places we
go, carry it in, carry it out. This plan just smells of more ways to control us!



